
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
A week full of fun! 
 

                                                                  

   

 

It has been a very exciting week in the Gatehouse Nursery - we have had new friends joining 

us, our older friends have started their visits to Pre-Reception and all of our caterpillars are 

now hiding in their cocoons.  

The children have been discussing their holidays and trips at carpet time, and talked about 

what was special to them. We have been looking at baby animals and creatures, then went 

back to revisit ourselves as babies too. The children enjoyed taking part in the sound game 

and recognised many animal sounds.  

 

Mrs Santosh Roth 


